
  

This newsletter contains important information on upcoming deadlines and placement exams. 
  

  

   

  

New Student Site  

  

  First Year Timeline  

  

  Warren Website  

  

      
  

  

Warren Facebook  

  

  Warren Instagram  

  

  Warren Youtube  

  

      
  

  
Welcome to Warren College and UC San Diego. The Orientation Connection Newsletter is 
designed to keep you informed of the most immediate deadlines and items to consider as 
you prepare for your transition to Warren College and UC San Diego. 
  

  

  

Orientation 
  

  

  
First Year Orientation 

  
Orientation is mandatory for all new students. If you have not registered for the September 
session, you must contact wow@ucsd.edu to register. A $25.00 late registration fee will be 
applied to your Orientation bill as the deadline has passed. Orientation fees are applied to 

the August or October billing statements.   
  
  

  

  

http://newstudent.ucsd.edu/
http://warren.ucsd.edu/programs/orientation/first-year/first-year-timeline.html
http://warren.ucsd.edu/
https://www.facebook.com/UCSDEarlWarrenCollege/
https://www.instagram.com/ucsdwarren/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC8wwLaBo1QsY-m4i76ex0_Q
mailto:mailto:wow@ucsd.edu


Orientation Leaders 
  

Orientation Leaders (OLs) will be communicating with you via email. They are your 
first connection to UC San Diego, so take advantage of their expertise. 

  
Learn More 

 

  
  

  
 

  

Academics 
  

  

  
College and University Requirements 

  
Review the Warren general education requirements and the University requirements 
on the New Student Site at newstudent.ucsd.edu and the Warren College website. 

  
Learn More 

 

  
  

  
New Student Webinar 

  
Warren College Academic Advising will be hosting webinars for new students in late 

July. An email will be sent with specific dates and times. 
 

These one-hour webinars are presented for incoming Warren students. Information 
will be provided to help students prepare for their first quarter of enrollment. The 

webinars will be recorded and made available if you are unable to view it during the 
scheduled time. 

  
 
 

  
  

  
Dates and Deadlines 

  
June 28 was the deadline to submit your academic background on the New Student Site. 

If you haven’t already entered your information, do so immediately so the Warren 
academic counselors can provide accurate Fall Quarter course recommendations. 

 

https://warren.ucsd.edu/programs/orientation/orientation-staff/orientation-leaders.html
http://warren.ucsd.edu/academics/general-education/index.html
http://warren.ucsd.edu/academics/u-reqs.html
http://warren.ucsd.edu/academics/general-education/index.html


 July 1:  Deadline for transcripts.  If you have outstanding transcripts, request to have 
them sent immediately to the UC San Diego Office of Admissions. 

 
July 15:  Deadline to submit final test scores for ACT/SAT/AP/IB/TOEFL to the UC San 

Diego Office of Admissions. 
 

You will receive a series of email messages from the Warren College Academic Advising 
Office with information and resources to prepare you for online Fall Quarter enrollment. 

  
  

  
  

  
Math Placement and Testing 

  
Visit the Math Testing and Placement website to determine if you need to take the 

Math Placement Exam (MPE).  If needed, take the exam prior to enrollment in 
August to be allowed to enroll in the correct Math course. 

 
 An online option is also available for a $20.00 fee. For more information on test 

options, view the upcoming MPE dates and locations 
  

Learn More 

 

  
  

  
 

  

Student Affairs  
  

  

  
International & Out-Of-State Students 

  
The Outreach Coordinators for International and Out-Of-State students are available 
to support your transition to UC San Diego. The two full time staff and interns in the 
department work in the colleges to help students get acclimated to campus life and 
California culture. Our focus is on International and Out-Of-State students, but we 
also outreach to California students as well to create campus community and give 
students the opportunity to meet others from diverse cultures and backgrounds. 

  
Learn More 

 

  
  

  
First-Generation Students 

http://mathtesting.ucsd.edu/proctor-u/index.html
http://mathtesting.ucsd.edu/testing/test-dates.html
http://mathtesting.ucsd.edu/
http://thecolleges.ucsd.edu/nonresidentinfo/index.html


  
If you are among the first generation in your family to attend College, that is 
something to be proud of, and we are excited to have you as a member of the 
Warren community.  UC San Diego provides many resources for incoming first-

generation students and Warren College has a thriving first-generation community. 
We invite you to learn more and sign up for our newsletter to receive information 

about upcoming events and opportunities. 
  

Learn More 

 

  
  

  
Transfer and Commuter Students 

  
Transfer and commuter students make up a large portion of the UC San Diego 
population and we celebrate that at Warren College.  The Warren Transfer and 

Commuter Commission (WTCC) hosts a variety of community building, educational, 
and social programs throughout the year – including a highly popular Disneyland 

trip. Whether you live at The Village or commute, we invite you to learn more about 
some of the opportunities at Warren College on our website. 

  
Learn More 

 

  
  

  
 

  

Housing  
  

  

  
Reminder - Roommate Requests 

  
Housing will be emailing you in mid-July with information on how to request a roommate. 

 
 • Submit your request via the Housing portal noted in the mid-July email.  Do not email 

your roommate requests to the Residential Life office. 
• All individuals wishing to live together must submit the request mutually. 

 • Requests are not guaranteed.  
  

  
  

  

  
Special Housing Accommodation Requests 

http://warren.ucsd.edu/student-life/First-Gen/index.html
http://warren.ucsd.edu/student-life/transfer-commuter/index.html


  
Students with a disability or other medical need that requires special Housing 
accommodations should apply for Housing online AND contact the Office for 

Students with Disabilities (OSD) as early as possible. OSD is the only office on-
campus that can review a student’s medical documentation and make 

recommendations for the student’s needs on-campus, including Housing. Students 
must meet all Housing deadlines and submit their signed Authorization for 

Accommodation (AFA) Letter from OSD to the HDH Special Programs Coordinator 
(SPC). For questions about this process in Housing or to discuss your situation and 

options, you may contact the HDH SPC by email or by phone at 858-534-8567. 
  

Learn More 

 

  
  

  
Off-Campus Housing 

  
If you do not plan to live on campus, visit the off-campus housing and Commuter 

Student Resources websites for helpful information. 
  

Learn More 

 

  
  

  
Orientation Early Move-In 

  
If you plan on living on-campus during the 2019-2020 academic year, your official housing 
contract (including your dining plan) begins on Saturday, September 21, 2019.  This is the 

date that will automatically be assigned as your move-in time. 
 

 When attending Orientation, housing is not included, but you have the opportunity to 
move in the day prior to your Orientation date.  The fee is $45.00 per day prior to your 

official housing contract start date of September 21, 2019.  If you would like to move in the 
day prior to your Orientation session, you will have the option to request early access to 

your contracted housing. Your assigned residential area will contact you about early 
move-in around mid-August. If you have questions about your housing contract visit the 

Housing, Dining, and Hospitality website.  
  

  
  

  

  
 

  

Reminders 

http://mailto:housingliaison@ucsd.edu?Subject=Disability%20Accommodations
http://osd.ucsd.edu/
https://offcampushousing.ucsd.edu/resource
https://offcampushousing.ucsd.edu/resource
http://offcampushousing.ucsd.edu/
http://hdh.ucsd.edu/


  
  

  
Student Health Services Deadline 

  
You must complete the Tuberculosis (TB) Screening Questionnaire on the Triton 

Checklist before July 15. If the screening is not completed, a hold will be placed on 
your account preventing you from registering for Fall Quarter classes. TB screening 
is a University admission requirement for ALL newly admitted students.  For more 

information, visit the Student Health Services website. 
  

Learn More 

 

  
  

  
We Are Tritons Tutorial Deadline 

  
July 26 is the deadline to complete the We Are Tritons online program.  A hold will 

be placed on your account preventing you from registering for Fall Quarter classes if 
the tutorial is not completed by August 1. 

  
Learn More 

 

  
  

  
Submit Your Student ID Card Photo 

  
August 1 is the deadline to submit your photo online.  You are encouraged to submit 
your Student ID Card photo early.  For detailed information on how to submit your 
photo, visit UC San Diego Photo Tool website.  Your Student ID Card will be ready 

for pick up when you arrive on campus in the Fall. 
 

 If you do not submit a photo online, you will be required to stand in line at the 
Campus Cards Office to have your photo taken in the Fall. 

  
Learn More 

 

  
  

  
Financial Aid Hours 

  
The UC San Diego Financial Aid office and telephone hours: 

 

http://tritonchecklist.ucsd.edu/
http://tritonchecklist.ucsd.edu/
https://wellness.ucsd.edu/studenthealth/health-requirements/Pages/default.aspx
https://ophd.ucsd.edu/programs/undergraduate-students.html
http://students.ucsd.edu/finances/campus-cards/photo-tool.html


 • Monday, Wednesday, Friday 8:30 AM – 4:30 PM 
• Tuesday, Thursday 10:00 AM – 4:30 PM 

  
Learn More 

 

  
  

  
Student Two-Step Login 

  
Two-step login is an added layer of protection for you and the University.  Here is how it 

works: 
 

•Step 1: Enter your username and password 
•Step 2: Verify your identify via a secondary device.  Most people will choose push 

notifications via a free smartphone app. 
• Two-step login will apply to most of the core applications you rely on, including WebReg, 

Degree Audit, Bill Pay and more.  It is already required for faculty and staff at UC San 
Diego.  An optional usage period starts later this summer, and two-step login will be 

required in late October 2019.  Check TritonLink in about one month for more information 
and registration details.  

  
  

  
  

  

Warren Academic Advising 

| Academic Instructional Videos 

| Placement Testing 

      
  

  

Financial Aid  

| Analytical Writing Program 

| Housing and Dining 

      
  

  
 

  

Earl Warren College, UC San Diego 
9500 Gilman Dr. La Jolla, CA, 92093 
(858) 534-2230 

  
Questions About Orientation? Contact Us. 

Email: wow@ucsd.edu 
Phone: (858) 534-4731 

    
  

 
 

http://students.ucsd.edu/finances/financial-aid/
http://warren.ucsd.edu/academics/advising/
https://warren.ucsd.edu/academics/academic-resources.html#Instructional-Videos
http://mathtesting.ucsd.edu/
https://students.ucsd.edu/finances/financial-aid/applying/timelines/undergrad-entering.html
http://awp.ucsd.edu/
http://hdh.ucsd.edu/
mailto:wow@ucsd.edu

